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Wednesday 13th December 2023 
YEAR 5 UKULELE CLUB 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I am starting a Ukulele Club for Year 5 on Tuesdays, after school until 4pm, starting on Tuesday 
16th January.  This is for all pupils in Year 5, regardless of ability.  The club will take place straight 
after school in the Music Room.  
 

We have 12 ukuleles in school, so the club will run at a maximum of 12 pupils.  The club is free of 
charge, however the ukuleles will stay in school.  If more than 12 children would like to join the 
club then spaces will be given on a first come, first served basis.  
 

In order to register your child for Ukulele Club, please email k.flynn@saintwilfrids.wigan.sch.uk  
with ‘Year 5 Ukulele Club’ as the subject for the email and provide: 
 

• An emergency contact number  
• Any medical needs 
• Arrangements for after the session, including one of the following: 
- Your child will be picked up at 4:00pm from the Music Room 
- Your child has consent to walk home 
- Your child will be attending Kidz Klub 
 

Please note, these details must be provided to confirm your child’s place on the club. 
 

If your child has their own ukulele and can bring it to Ukulele Club, please add this information 
to your email as it may mean that I can accept more children.  Finally, please make sure, if your 
child is registered for Ukulele Club, and they are unable to attend a session, that the school 
office is informed. 
 

Thank you for your support and please follow @StWilfridsMusic on Twitter for latest ukulele 
news, updates and photos. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs E Goulding 
Music Teacher 
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